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24th August 2020  
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
I hope that you are enjoying the summer holidays! We are really looking forward to welcoming your 
child back to school on Wednesday 2nd September. I understand that for some children, specifically 
those who rely on ‘Aerosol Generating Procedures’ (AGP), that there may be a delay in starting back 
to school due to the training that Health are providing for staff.  
 
I would be very grateful if you could let me know as soon as possible by leaving a message on the 
school answer phone or emailing office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk, if your child will not be starting 
back on the 2nd September for any reason so that we can allocate staffing and resources 
appropriately.  
 
There are no changes to our curriculum, operational, or health and safety plans since my last letter in 
July.  With regards to transport arrangements, parent carers and passenger assistants will now be 
required to collect pupils from the classroom door.  You will enter through the main foyer and depart 
following the same route as instructed in my previous letter.  There have also been some minor staff 
changes to safely accommodate women who are pregnant, if these affect your child’s class then you 
will be informed of these separately. Our risk assessment for Covid 19 has been endorsed by 
Worcestershire Children First.   
 
Our clubs, short breaks and extra-curricular activities are being suspended for the time being, 
however, we will let you know as soon as these are re-instated.  
 
The internal nursery building work is on track to be completed before we return to school, it is all 
looking absolutely fabulous! Should, for any reason, this work be delayed we will accommodate 
nursery in an alternative space in school.  
 
Thank you for working with us so patiently and efficiently to get the very best for our children. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Deb Rattley 
Headteacher 
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